FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 (FOIA) / ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 (EIR) 
Re: demolition of council owned garages
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please can you confirm when the following blocks of LCC owned garages were demolished. 

Land adjacent to 92 Tournament Road (now 90a and 90b)
Land now 22 Dupont Close
Land adjacent to 41 Tatlow Road
Answer:
This letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR because, in accordance with Section 1(1) of FOIA and Regulation 12(4)(a) of EIR, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

All of the above garages were demolished and removed from the Council’s system prior to 08/01/2016 and no further information is held. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
